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Cathi Lindsley 

From: Cathi Lindsley 

Sent: Thursday, October 01,200910:57 AM 

To: Cheryl Bulecza-Banks 

Cc: Mary Macko; Hong Wang; Nonnye Grant; Marshall Willis; Bart Fletcher; Dorothy Menasco 

Subject: RE: 2009 General Rate Increase Application 

Good Morning Cheryl. 


Thank you for the confirmation. per this email the requested change below has been made. 


ThankYou, 

Cathi 


From: Cheryl Bulecza-Banks 
Sent: Thursday, October 01, 2009 9:58 AM 
To: Cathi Lindsley 
Cc: Sharon Allbritton; Marshall Willis; Bart Fletcher 
Subject: FW: 2009 General Rate Increase Application 

Good Morning Cathi, 

This case will be following a PAA track so the progmod should be 
changed to Alf. 

Thanks, Cheryl 

From: Sharon Allbritton 
Sent: Thursday, October 01, 2009 7:58 AM 
To: Bart Fletcher; Cheryl Bulecza-Banks 
Subject: FW: 2009 General Rate Increase Application 

Please respond to Cathi's email below. Thanks! 

Sharon Allbritton 
Administrative Assistant III 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Division ofEconomic Regulation 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
Phone: 850-413-6177 
Fax: 850-413-6178 
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From: Cathi Lindsley . 
Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 20094:53 PM 
To: Sharon Allbritton; Susan Howard 
Cc: Mary Macko; Hong Wang; Nonnye Grant; Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: 2009 General Rate Increase Application 

Docket No. 090462-WS has been established to address a test year notification from 
Utilities, Inc. ofFlorida. We have given the progmod Ala, please let us know if this 
docket will be following a P AA track in order to change the progmod to A 1 f. 

'Ih(I nks. 
C Lindsley 
Office of Commission Clerk 
F1orid(l Public Service Commission 
(850) 413-6210 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state 
officials regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the 
public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
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